
Post-Move Survey

Welcome!

Thank you for taking the time to complete this post-move survey. The intent of this survey is to capture 
responses from tenants involved in Phases 3 and 4 of the Rockledge I/II renovation.

As part of our renovation efforts, we want to take this opportunity to gather feedback about the move and 
the engagements between each IC/OD office and the move team. 

Responses will help us understand our communication strategy and the most effective methods to 
communicate with you and your coworkers during a project like this. Your responses are important to us 
and to the continued success of this new workspace and future engagements with NIH.

Instructions:
• Your responses are completely anonymous and secure. 
• For each question select the option that best represents your view.
• The survey will take less than 5 minutes to complete.
• Try to answer each question as honestly and accurately as possible.

Questions about this survey can be sent to Maggie Willis at maggie.willis@crtkl.com.

Click here to access the survey: http://crtkl.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_esd6hGClmTmM3Ah

This survey will close at 5:00 PM on Wednesday, December 18.

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey!

Sincerely,
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